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Comments: As one of the people who grooms the non-motorized winter use trails in the Deception Creek and

Falls areas, I believe that it is very important to close these and the Pinnacles ski loops to OSV use. Every year

we have multiple encroachments of OSV's onto the trails which often damages the groomed surface. I believe

that most of these incidents are unintentional and when confronted, the OSV users have been very polite and

accommodating but if this area was closed to OSV, the closures could be noted on Wyoming Trails maps and

additional signage could be displayed, hopefully minimizing the encroachments.  I would also like to comment on

the proposed new ORV trails. In particular, I feel that the Warm Springs Canyon Trails (wr07 and wr13) are a

poor idea. There is already ample evidence of ORV misuse in the nearby geyser area.


